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Alexander Gunyon

From: David Gavin 
Sent: 03 June 2024 14:17
To: Consultations
Subject: Chapter 2, Policy C12; Chapter 1, Q1, Chapter 1,Q2.

Categories: Green category

--Email From External Account-- 

David Gavin,   
  
I object to the Council's new draft Local Plan. Blean would be severely negatively impacted by the proposed 
developments. The nature of the city would be adversely diminished. Pollution from increased traffic, damage to the 
rural landscape, diminution of heritage assets, the endangering of wildlife and biodiversity, loss of farmland, and 
pressure on sewage and water supply would cause us all to let down future generations. Be bold. Please think again! 
Yours faithfully, David Gavin. 
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